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SUSPENSION OF OPERATIONS NOTIFICATION 
AND REQUEST FOR SILENT AUTHORITY STA 

K277CV TUCSON, AZ 
 
 

 This technical statement was prepared on behalf of Arizona Lotus Corp. (“Lotus”), the licensee 

of FM translator station K277CV (Facility ID No. 155925), to not only notify the FCC Audio Division staff 

retroactively that K277CV has temporarily suspended operations, but to request Special Temporary 

Authorization (STA) to remain silent until service can be restored using the technical parameters 

specified in the station’s outstanding construction permit.1  The FCC granted the assignment application 

for K277CV on October 7, 2022 and Lotus took control of the station as the new owner on October 19, 

2022.2  At this point it became necessary for K277CV to temporarily suspend operations until the station 

is able to restore service using its CP parameters. 

 

 Upon discovering that the required notification and request for silent authority were 

inadvertently not filed timely, Lotus is now taking all appropriate steps to rectify this oversight. Lotus 

also intends to modify K277CV’s CP parameters in such a way that the translator will be able to 

expeditiously resume on-air operations using an existing antenna that it will share with another co-

owned translator.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Scott Turpie 
Sr. Technical Consultant 
LOHNES & CULVER, LLC 
P.O. Box 16343 
Alexandria, VA 22302 
Ph. (301) 776-4488 x 1 
 
January 17, 2023  

 

                                                           
1 FCC File No. BPFT-20190502AAU authorizes a non-adjacent channel change for K277CV as a result of being 
displaced by the station class upgrade granted for KCDX in Florence, AZ, Facility ID No. 16764.  The call sign 
assigned for operation on the new channel is K227DX. 
 
2 See FCC File No 0000197996 – Assignment Application and FCC File No. 0000202621 - Notification of 
Consummation. 


